From: Linda Frost

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2027, stop it!
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 10:23:07 AM

We need to look more closely at HB 2027. There is too much ‘assuming.” What private property is impacted,
besides the developer who is in favor of donating the right of way? Does Phillips have property that is impacted?

This does not impact homeowners in Sunrise Village, who have been opposed to a path on their, West side of the
Deschutes, but offers a non-driving access to the river trail from the SE part of Bend.
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